
 

 

 

Oakland Undercurrent Swim Team Fall 2013 Grant Update: 

In Fall of 2013, Oakland Community Pools Project registered 54 swimmers in its bridge program. The 
bridge program serves our newest swim team members.  Some of these swimmers came from our 
recently concluded swim school and others from the recreation swim league.  Nearly all of these 
swimmers received scholarships.  With the unseasonably warm weather during the fall, we were able to 
retain the majority of these swimmers. Many of them participated in our mock meet at Laney and 
others participated in fall Pacific swimming meets.   

The 11-12 age group swimmers in the developmental group were able to receive full and partial 
scholarships and some of them advanced to the next group up before the end of the fall season.  These 
swimmers also participated in the mock swim meet as well as Pacific swimming meets. 

The fall season for the Oakland Undercurrent Swim Team was very busy and we were able to provide 
great coaching and have our youngest swimmers show off the skills they learned in meets, thanks  to the 
generosity of Pacific Swimming.  Thank you for all your support. 

 

Spencer Hawkins & Rolandas Gimbutis 
Head Coaches 
Oakland Undercurrent Swim Team 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


